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Little Heroes Newsletter – August 2024 

 

We said a very sad goodbye to our 2024 leavers this month, however this also 

signifies the opening of new chapters for our remaining children. If you require any 

support regarding impending changes or would like to discuss transitions further, 

please see Rebecca or Lucy. 

 

Our Parent Area has been updated to include some helpful guidance regarding a few 

of the challenges you may face whilst raising your little ones. Please feel free to 

check it out using the link below: 

 https://little-heroes-nurseries.com/parent-area 

Dates to 
Remember 

Events 

 

World Heart Day 

Sunday 29th 

September 

We will be dressing 

up in pink or red on 

Monday 30th 

September to 

celebrate! 
 

 

 

 

Saturday 14th September: Summer Party! 

We would like to invite you all to join us for our annual summer party, which 

will be between 10am – 12pm. The theme this year will be ‘Holidays!’ and 

is guaranteeing to be a fun packed morning.  

Thursday 26th September: School Readiness Evening  

Calling the Reception class of 24/25! Sign up is available through the 

events section of our website.  

Saturday 19th October: First Aid for Parents 

This will be hosted at our Molesey Nursery between 9-11am. Sign up is 

available through the events section of our website.   

Thursday 10th/ Friday 11th October: Parents Evening/ Morning 

There will be more details to follow.  

If you would ever like any advice or support regarding your child, please ask a member of 

our Little Heroes team. 

https://little-heroes-nurseries.com/parent-area
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This Month at Little Heroes 

Following on from our playdough recipe, we would love 

to share with you how we make our cornflour. Beware, 

this is messy!! 

 

1x packet of cornflour  

Food colouring/ paint 

Slowly add water until gooey  

 

 

The children have been enjoying looking 

at transport throughout August and have 

especially loved waving to the train 

drivers at the station! 

The children have loved looking at holidays throughout the summer and talking about all the 

different places they have been! 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding and SENCO 

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) are Emma and Lauren. If you have any 

concerns regarding the safety and wellbeing of any of the children at Little Heroes, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Our SENCO’s, Emma and Lucy can be contacted for advice and guidance on special 

educational needs or learning difficulties. 

 

 


